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21st July 2020 
 
Dear Parent /Carers 
 
Curriculum After School Clubs – Year 2 to Year 6 
 
Thank you to those who responded showing an interest in school offering curriculum after school clubs 
when we return to school in September.  Based on your feedback, we will be offering curriculum clubs 
Monday to Thursday inclusive for one hour from 3:15pm to 4:15pm.  This again is subject to interest and 
can only operate if sufficient children sign up to attend these clubs. 
 
Curriculum after school clubs will start from Monday 7th September 20 (year 2 to Year 6 inclusive). 
 
We will publish the clubs on ParentPay on Tuesday 1st September so you are able to book your place for 
these directly via ParentPay.  We will text a reminder on the 1st September when the clubs become 
available to book. Places for curriculum clubs are limited to 20 and will be allocated on a first come first 
served basis so please sign up as soon as they are published to avoid disappointment. 
 
Clubs for Autumn Term 2020 will be charged at £3.50 per child per session. 
 
Monday Club  Sports – Multi Sports with Sports Coach 
Tuesday Club   Arts & Crafts with Mrs Cunningham 
Wednesday Club Cosmic Yoga and Mindfulness with Miss Smith 
Thursday Club Sports – Football with Sports Coach 
 
We had very little interest for a club operating on a Friday. 
 
Collection at the end of the club will be from the key stage 1 back playground through the double doors 
into the hall to allow for social distancing to take place. 
  
If you should have any questions or concerns please contact our School Business Manager – 
Mrs Holcroft 01925 763234. 
 
We look forward to welcoming your child back to in September. 
 
Enjoy the summer. 
 
Kind regards 
 
 
 
Mrs K Mowbray 
Head Teacher 



 

                                                                                                          

 


